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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
DATE: September 3, 2020 
MEDIA CONTACT:      James de Pfyffer, Manager, Small Utilities 
PHONE/EMAIL: 250-550-3700 / james.depfyffer@rdno.ca 
 
 
MABEL LAKE WATER UTILITY - WATER QUALITY ADVISORY 
RESCINDED 
 
The Regional District of North Okanagan (RDNO), in conjunction with Interior Health (IH) has 
RESCINDED the WATER QUALITY ADVISORY for customers supplied by the Mabel Lake 
Water Utility (MLW), at Kingfisher, east of Enderby. 
 
Turbidity levels are currently measuring less than 1 NTU, and the water supply has returned to 
a “GOOD” rating, allowing for the Water Quality Advisory to be rescinded. 
 
Staff continues to monitor water quality and work closely with IH. 
 
Customers will also be informed via road signs and the RDNO website. 
 
Subscribe to our Email Alert System 
 
Subscribe to receive announcements, media releases, notices and updates for Mabel Lake 
Water Utility via email by visiting our website at www.rdno.ca/subscribe. 
 
For further information, please call 250-550-3700 or visit www.rdno.ca. 
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